
To:      Stan Lyles 
           Stanley.Lyles@fcc.gov 
From:  Sandy Valentine 
            SandyV@mflom.com 
 
Response to FCC inquiry dated 3/27/2009 for: 
 
FCC ID: PKRNVWE760 
Applicant:  Novatel Wireless 
Correspondence reference number: 37254 
Form 731 Confirmation Number:  EA984942 
 
 
1) The operational description exhibit marked “QIAHONG ANTENNA 

LOCATION” should not be permanent confidentiality and should be in the 
internal photo exhibit.  Understood.  Please disregard the request for permanent 
confidentiality and label the exhibit as an internal photo.  Please let me know if I 
need to make the changes to the exhibit classification and confidentiality by 
uploading the exhibit again and marking the appropriate classifications or by 
other means.  Short-term confidentiality is allowed for “QIAHONG ANTENNA 
LOCATION”.  No confidentiality, including short-term confidentiality will be 
required for the exhibit marked “Qiahong antenna location”.   

 
2) The operational description exhibit marked “TIGER ANTENNA LOCATION 

INFO” should not be permanent confidentiality and should be in the internal 
photo exhibit.  Understood.  Please disregard the request for permanent 
confidentiality and label the exhibit as an internal photo.  Please let me know if I 
need to make the changes to the exhibit classification and confidentiality by 
uploading the exhibit again and marking the appropriate classifications or by 
other means.  Short-term confidentiality is allowed for “TIGER ANTENNA 
LOCATION INFO”. No confidentiality, including short-term confidentiality will 
be required for the exhibit marked “Tiger antenna location info”. 

 
3) Your requests confidentiality letter shows Block Diagrams, Schematics, Parts List 

and Operational Description.  Your exhibit shows Operational Description request 
confidentiality.  Please clarify.  The confidentiality letter has been revised 
showing on a request for Operational Description confidentiality only.   

 
4) Please submit a new replacement confidentiality letter.  A new confidentiality 

letter is being remitted. 
 

 
 

 


